
 
 
 
6/28/2024 
 
 

To:  

Deborah E. Kula, P.E., CFM | Special Projects Engineer 

Email | dkula@douglas.co.us 

 

RE: Douglas County of public Works Drainage Program 

 
To Whom it may Concern, 

 
Shelbourn Enterprises (SE) has been contracted for $75K for on call drainage activities for Dougals County 
Special Projects Engineering.  As of 6/28/2024 our records show that SE has been requested to clean and 
or repair the following locations: 
 

1. Heatherwood Court Repair and backfill 
2. Springer Drive Inlet and manhole clean 
3. Dual 126” Culverts at Broadway & Northridge dam water and clean culverts 
4. Lincoln Ave traffic control and culvert cleaning 
5. Prepare a request for Pinery – Lakeshore/Tempest Ridge Way.   

 
At this time our invoices reflect that we have been paid $27,650.00 which leaves $47,350.00 remaining in 
the existing contract.  Lincoln Ave is estimated to be $51K.  Therefore, SE is requesting an increase to the 
existing contract by $105,000.00 to allow for Lincoln Ave Cleaning, the Pinery to be addressed and have 
additional dollars left in the contract to allow for the County’s requests future possible on call services.  
SE has been providing estimates for each work order prior to the work being authorized due to each task 
having different requirements for traffic control and site impacts. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sean Shelbourn 
 
 
Shelbourn Enterprises 
President 
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